
SGA Cabinet Meeting 

Tuesday, February 7, 2006 

 
President Farooq: 

- Student Union tour this Friday at 4pm 

- Vacant Senator seat: Kayti Wilson? 

- Change machine act 

- Alumni Discounts 

- Pedestrian Safety report 

o Warwick construction not likely to finish until 2011. Highway lighting will 

be maintained and the speed limit will be 25 mph.  

o Prince Drew Sidewalk is a dangerous place for pedestrians, the city has 

forgotten to expand it, so Bill Brauer said he’d look into reminding them 

again.  

o Solutions to Red light runners 

 

Molly Buckley:  

o Freshmen Desserts report 

o Please work with me to write up next year’s budget. Budgets are due Feb 

17.  

  

Jason Scheel & Carrie Vance:  

- If students are concerned about the reference materials in the Library, Bill Brauer 

suggested we talk to Provost Summerville.  

o FYI- as the Library construction progresses, some of the reference 

materials will be moved into the SC. Should we have a committee of 

students to work on the whole library reconstruction? 

- Fergusson Sauna – Could Maury provide an estimate of how much money/time it 

would cost to fix this problem? I want to make sure he is just not dismissing this 

problem. 

- Pedestrian Safety: Could you please contact Bill Brauer and follow through with 

the Prince Drew concern. What does the city have planned to make that road 

safer for pedestrians? 

- Scheduling appointments with Dean Gordon speaking to the senate and Bill 

Brauer?  

 

Frank:  

- Frank: How do we update the website- thanks so much btw!  

o Things to add to the website:  

 Updated contact list 

 Committee members 

 Senate minutes 

 Senate agendas 

- Advertise the VA21 lobbying stuff.  

- New PR buddy: Ryan Curran! (see advertising schedule). 

 

 

Courtney Keller: 

- What is on today’s agenda for the first ICA meeting? (Gaines theater at 3pm) 

o Please open up discussion on appointing someone to the vacant seat. 

o Remind clubs when budget presentations are 

- Which of Molly’s suggestions do you think we should implement? 

- Student Union Board update (by the way, did you see last week’s ‘stern memo’ to 

the Currents president regarding the student Union Board?)  

 

VA21/Secretary of Legislative Affairs- Becky McClelland  
- Lobbying workshop Wednesday February 15 in SC 150 at 12:30 & Thursday 

February 16 in SC 233 at 12:30. 

- Lobbying trip to Richmond Feb 21  



- We’re meeting today to create our agenda for when we lobby & also make a “hit 

list” of which legislatures we plan on targeting.  

 

Timmy:  

- Can you briefly explain the budget request process? I.e. what should we include? 

o When are the presentations?  

- New accounting system 

- Committee meeting times and places? 
 

Julie: 

- Call/Book Fergusson for banquet. Tentative date? April 17.   

- How have committee members replied? 
- Banquet theme?  

- Please meet with Amy Richardson this week- go to scheduling and request a table 

in the Student Center sometime at lunch to have interest sheets for banquet 

planning.  


